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We have had new email addresses this week rolled out across RLK and have a 
new email address for all correspondence which is 

officerlk@robertlekyng.bluekitetrust.org 

Do you really need to drive your car right up to the school gates? 

The amount of traffic using Westcott Street is increasing daily. Cars are mounting 

pavements in a bid to get as close as possible to the school and some drivers are per-

forming 3 point turns in the road with little or no regard to pupils and parents crossing.  

We also routinely have cars parked on double yellow lines or blocking dropped curbs. 

Please be considerate to all and DO NOT drive down Westcott Street unless you have a 

disability which means you cannot walk for the last 5 minutes of your journey. The safe-

ty of our children, parents & staff is paramount. 

Your cooperation would be greatly appreciated. Thank you 

 

 

This year the Swindon Food Collective are focusing on ensuring 
people have enough food related products, toiletries & cleaning 
products to keep families safe and well within their homes. Items 
most in need are 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please bring any donations to school by 17th October 2023.  

 

Thank you 
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Earlier this year we held a very successful Family 
Links course here, to help parents tackle those 
tricky situations and challenging behaviour that 
comes along from time to time and to just generally 

have a happier home �  The next course run by the 
trust will be held at Brookfield school. If you’re un-
sure whether you would benefit from attending, 
please pop in for a chat and I can talk you through 
the kinds of topics it will cover. I can also reserve 
you a space if you would like. I thoroughly recom-
mend it! 

 

 

 

On Monday 16th October, Swindon Borough Council 
will be holding another cost of living roadshow at the 
Central library from 10.30-4pm. Speak to the experts to receive advice and guidance on 
reducing your debt and maximising your income, as well as tips to make healthy meals on 
a budget. 
Warm and Safe Wiltshire and the Centre for Sustainable Energy will be on hand to help 
people with ways to save energy as well as providing 
tips for getting their homes ready for the winter 
ahead. 
Citizens Advice Swindon will have its Advice and Fi-
nancial First Aiders available to advise people on ways 
they could reduce their outgoings or increase their 
income. 
Find more support on the Swindon Borough Council 
website www.swindon.gov.uk  

 

As always, I am here to offer support & advice to all parents of children here at 
RLK. Parents/carers do not need to be referred but instead can contact me direct-
ly via the school office, or by emailing psa@robertlekyng.swindon.sch.uk 

Drop in sessions happen every Tuesday.  Please email me  or ring the office if you 
would like to book a slot to discuss any issues, big or small, regarding parenting. 
 

http://www.swindon.gov.uk
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RLK Safeguarding Newsletter 
 
This week was World Mental Health day and across the school we talked about the im-
portance of looking after your mental health. This is true for everyone, adults as well as 
children, and to mark the day the Samaritans have put together some tips for looking 
after your mental health and wellbeing. If you would like more information or resources 
to support yourself or your child, the Samaritans website www.samaritans.org has more 
advice. For young people or advice on how to support a young person 
www.youngminds.org.uk has some excellent resources. 
 
 
 
  
  
  
  
  
   
 
 

 
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.samaritans.org
http://www.youngminds.org.uk
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Come and join Wiltshire Treehouse (if you 

dare!) for a fun packed Halloween Hunt in 

Town Gardens, Old Town Swindon on 

Wednesday 25th October, 2 – 4pm! 

 

Meet us at the band stand to collect your trail map, 
search out the spooky clues hidden in the park and 
claim your prize. All funds raised go to support be-
reaved children, young people and their families in 
the Swindon and Wiltshire areas. 
 
Fancy dress optional but of course very much encour-
aged! 
 

We recommend pre-booking your tickets via Event-
brite to avoid disappointment: https://
wthhalloween2023.eventbrite.co.uk  
 
£3.50 per child - supervising adults included in the 
cost. Visit https://www.wiltshiretreehouse.org.uk/
fundraising/halloween-hunt-2023 for further details.  

 

Before the summer holidays, our 
STEM club took part in a sustaina-
ble transport challenge which in-
volved them working in groups to 
research sustainable technology and 
modes of transportation. This then 
led to them visiting and presenting 
their projects to other schools at 
the University of Bath. The chil-
dren and Mrs Abson then submitted 
all of their hard work as an applica-
tion for green Blue Peter badges 
which celebrates children's work 
around environmental issues. After 
a few months of waiting, we are 
pleased to say that the children 
have now received their badges! 
Well done team. 

https://wthhalloween2023.eventbrite.co.uk/
https://wthhalloween2023.eventbrite.co.uk/
https://www.wiltshiretreehouse.org.uk/fundraising/halloween-hunt-2023
https://www.wiltshiretreehouse.org.uk/fundraising/halloween-hunt-2023
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Kingfisher/Deanery are having a family friendly 
firework display on Friday 3rd November.  

Tickets can be purchased through their web-
site www.FOWTLC.org.uk  

 

 

 

We are proud to be supporting the Royal British Legion’s 
Poppy Appeal this year and will be selling poppy merchan-
dise in the main office. 

http://www.FOWTLC.org.uk
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Supporters 

 

Reading for Pleasure - At RLK we are always trying to find ways of promoting reading 
for pleasure. The children have timetabled visits to the library during the school week 
and they can also visit the library during lunchtime to borrow books or spend some 
quiet time reading. Last year we also opened the library after school so that parents 
could come in and share books with your children. We are delighted to announce 
that from Monday 16th October the library will be open every Monday after 
school until 4p.m. Mrs Ward, our Parent Support Advisor will be available in the li-
brary during that time.  

Looking for something different to read with your children? Why not visit your local 
public library? It costs nothing to join and you and your family can join in person at 
the library or online. Why not visit Swindon.gov.uk/libraries for more information. 
Your nearest library is Central library near the Town Hall at Regent Circus. 

 

 

Book Fair 

The book fair will be returning to school in No-
vember. It will be held in the hall after school 
on Tuesday 7th, Friday 10th and Monday 13th 
November. As always, the children will be given 
the opportunity to look at the books beforehand 
during the school day. More information about the 
books available will be sent out after half term. 

 

 

The Supporters Christmas Fair will be held on  

Saturday 9th December from 2pm to 4pm. 

Please let us know if you or a company you work for 
is able to donate a prize for the prize draw. Look 
out for more information after the half term 
break about donations for the different stalls. 

 

Date of next Supporters Meeting 

The Supporters AGM will be held on Thursday 19th October at 3.30 pm in the 
school library. We are always keen to have new people come along to see what we do.  

 

Thank you 

The Robert le Kyng School Supporters 
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Did you know that we have a Facebook page? 

Just search for ‘Robert le Kyng Primary School’ on Facebook, look for 
the RLK school logo and select ‘Like’ to follow our page. 

We use this page for general updates, photos and sharing of useful 
education based Facebook links. 

 

Please note that the main platform for school communication is 
Parentmail, telephone calls and the school office email address.  (The 
Facebook page does not allow messages between parents and school 
and any personal posts added will be removed) 

 
Our breakfast club is open from 8am every 
school day. To book a space please contact 
the school office.  
A number of different activities are available 
each day and of course breakfast. 
Booking and paying in advance for the next 
term attracts a 20% discount on the price. 

TD DAYS 

The remaining TD days for this school 
year have been finalized. They are : 

Monday 30th October 2023 

Wednesday 3rd January 2024 

Monday 19th February 2024 

Thursday 28th March 2024 

Friday 28th June 2024 
 

 


